
DPF Executive Committee Meeting   February 14 , 2010 
At April APS meeting 
DPF EC: Chip Brock,  Pierre Ramond, Patricia McBride, Alice Bean, Joanne Hewett, 
Ritchie Patterson, Kevin Pitts  
Guest:  None 
 
Agenda and minutes 
Discussion of role of DPF continues from February 13, 2010 meeting. 

1. It was decided to explore organization of a public speakers group of order of 20 
people and possibly use professional consultants to help organize the effort 

2. It was decided that the DPF should produce a document that is a reflection of the 
state of the field every two years.   The DPF meeting should serve as a forum to 
come to a concensus.     The framework for the document and the organizational 
questions will be discussed by a smaller subgroup of the Executive committee on 
Feb. 15. 

 
END Minutes 
Alice Bean 
 


